



5 December 2024

## **Dear Families**

The Turing community welcomes you all to an exclusive pantomime production of 'Cinderella' and 'The Nativity Gone Wrong' at 4.00pm on Monday 9 December 2024, in the main hall at Sackville.

We are asking for a donation of at least a £1.00 entry and there will be refreshments on sale in advance and during the performance, all money raised will be donated to the Turing charity choice - St Catherine's Hospice.

Our students have been working really hard on the production and are excited to be performing for all parents/carers who would like to pop along for some festive fun. Please come along if you can to show your support for an amazing charity - Doors will be open from 3.45pm.

On Monday 9 December, can students who are involved meet staff in the main hall after school, where they will be registered. We will have drinks available for all performers. Students have been told what they need to bring in for the costumes.

If your child is involved in the performance, ensure you complete the consent form <u>HERE</u>, as without your consent the students will not be able to perform.

Yours sincerely

The Turing Team















